Dr Walker's C of E Primary School Newsletter

www.drwalkersfyfield.ik.org



At Dr Walker's School we develop <u>Respect</u> and <u>Responsibility</u>,
Build Perseverance and <u>Creativity</u>,

Combine Christian values with Courage and Compassion for us to become successful British Citizens.

9th February 2018

Twitter - Follow us @drwalker_s

What an exciting and busy half term it has been, we have all been working hard and it has been a pleasure for me to get to know the children - I nearly know all their names! We have voted as a staff for Headboy and Headgirl (see their introductions below) and will be welcoming our new parliament very shortly. The children have been so welcoming and are a credit to the school. I now feel officially at home and am very much looking forward to the future.

I wish you all a restful and enjoyable half term.

Mrs Larkin

SUMDOG COMPETITION - HALF TERM

Sumdog is now ready for the half term competition; all children have a log in to enter! Support them to be Maths competitors this half term and after Half term we will reveal the Sumdog winner!

Headboy and Headgirl introductions.

They will be regularly writing about school life in the newsletter!



Hi, My name is Kenny and I am the new Head boy. I have been here for 6 years. What I like about Dr Walker's is that all the children are kind and respectful and that all the pupils try their best. My favourite subject is PE and Maths. I hope in the future our school is a better and creative place that is known throughout Essex.

Hi, my name is Edie and I am the new Head girl. I have been at Dr Walker's for 7 years. What I like about this school is that all the adults always make sure that everyone is included. My favourite subjects are English, PE and art. In the future, I hope to make Dr Walker's a school that is known for being an inspirational, creative place to be throughout Essex.

I am looking forward to working with these children - what fantastic visions for our school!



School Parliament Elections

Please ask your children about our upcoming elections that will take place the 2^{nd} week after half term. If they are in Year4, 5 or 6 they can run a campaign to be voted an MP. More details to follow on Twitter.

Attendance Ted will be in Ladybirds Class next week - Well Done!

Please be aware that holidays taken during term time could incur a penalty to parents by the Education Welfare Service. Please see our website for the school's Attendance Policy and a copy of the letter informing parents of the possibility of incurring a penalty by taking holidays during term time.

School Prom letter

Please look out for the letter that came home Thursday in reference to the school prom.

Mother's Day lunch

Please see flyer attached and order yours asap!

Lost Property

ALL lost property is now in the new lost property bin which is just inside the gate by the School Office so that you can locate any items or look with your child for lost items. This will be emptied termly. PLEASE NAME ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING WORN TO SCHOOL!!

<u>Valentine's lunch</u> What a fantastic lunch! We all felt the love - why not follow us on Twitter to see the photos! <u>@drwalker s</u>

Dates for your diary

- Celebration Assembly every Friday at 2.45pm (unless notified otherwise)
- 19th February Non Pupil day children return to school after half term on Tuesday 20th.
- Friday 9th March Mother's Day Lunch Flyer with newsletter.
- Week beginning 26th March Book week

Dear God

Thank you for helping us understand cooperation, this week we have learnt that working together it produces good results. We are a team at school and we like helping each other, thank you for our friends and our school life together.

Amen



